
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Ward and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
FROM: Sherilyn Lombos, Deputy City Manager 
 
DATE: May 16, 2006 
 
SUBJECT: Recognition of the Mira Costa High School Choir for Their Performance at 

Carnegie Hall 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council recognize the approximately 60 members of the Mira 
Costa High School Choir for their recent trip to New York and performance at Carnegie Hall. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
There are no fiscal implications associated with staff’s recommendation. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The Mira Costa High School choir and orchestra recently took a trip to New York City and 
performed at Carnegie Hall on April 9 – 11, 2006.  At tonight’s Council meeting the choir will be 
recognized and at the June 6, 2006 Council meeting the orchestra members will be recognized. 


